
 

 
 

Early Cancer Institute Annual Symposium 2024 
Call for abstract submissions 

The Early Cancer Institute annual symposium will take place on Tuesday 1st October 2024. 
We invite PhD students, postdocs, junior group leaders and other researchers involved in all 
aspects of early cancer research to submit abstracts to be considered for a lightning talk 
and/or a poster presentation at the event. The short talks arising from these abstracts are 
always a highlight of our Symposium Programme and in 2024 we plan to include more of 
these talks – please do get involved. 

Each lightning talk will be 7 minutes in duration followed by a 3-minute Q&A and will form 
part of the main symposium programme on 1st October. All approved abstracts will be 
offered a poster position automatically. 

Please submit a maximum 250 word abstract on your unpublished research in any discipline 
related to early cancer, including but not restricted to our research pillars of risk prediction, 
early detection and early interception on themes such as: 

• Early cancer biology 
• Modelling cancer development and evolution 
• New biomarkers and detection technologies 
• Public health and the impact of early detection of cancer 
• Clinical translation studies 

Please include in your abstract: 

• Title 
• Abstract text (max 250 words) 
• Lead investigator name and affiliation(s) 
• Other investigator names and affiliation(s). 

All abstracts to be emailed to info@earlycancer.cam.ac.uk. The submission deadline is 
Sunday 25th August 2024. 
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